Plymouth Engineering, Inc.
P.O. Box 46 - 30 Lower Detroit Road
Plymouth, Maine 04969

info@plymouthengineering.com
tel: (207) 257-2071 fax: (207) 257-2130

November 8, 2017 Job #: 17289
Portland Permitting & Inspections Department

389 Congress Street, Room 315

Portland, Maine 04101

RE: Portland Portable Bathroom — TPI Inspection

Dear Mr. Russell,

My name is Keith Ewing, I am a structural Engineer and my Third Party Inspection number is 204.

I have been asked to perform the Third Party Inspection for container bathroom that the city of Portland
has requested be built. I have worked with Snap Space on other projects as the Structural Engineer and
Third Party Inspector. I am familiar with their methods and construction practices.

If you have any problems with me doing the Third Party Inspections please let me know.

[ was asked to provide References of people that I have worked with as a Third Party Inspector.

1. Elwood Edgerly TPI Client 207-564-8559

2. Randall Gray Code Enforcement Skowhegan 207-474-6904

3. Mark Marquis Code Enforcement Bangor 207-992-4227
Sincerely B o

i

Keith Ewing, PE, TPI



